
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

May 26, 2024

Monday
May 27

Tuesday
May 28

Wednesday
May 29

Thursday
May 30

Friday
May 31

Grades 4-6 Handbells
Field Trip to Westview
Health

Soccer Intramurals (Gr
3-4) at lunch recess

Grades 3-6 Choir Soccer Intramurals (Gr
5-6) at lunch recess

Hot Lunch (if ordered)

Hot Diggity Dog - Hot
Dog Friday (if ordered)

Dear Forest Green Families,

Forest Green Talent Show
We are excited to announce that our Talent Show this year will be a mix of in person and virtual
performances. Students can choose to perform their talent live on Tuesday, June 25th or
submit a video to be shown in the gym on this day. We love that this will continue to allow
students to show off talents such as dirt biking, trampoline, etc. that they wouldn’t be able to
show in the school gym.

All performers:
1. Performances must be School Appropriate - no foul language, gestures,

clothing etc.
2. Performances or Video recordings will need to be 2 minutes or less
3. One submission per student.

Virtual performer only:
1. You will need to save your file (video or pictures) to google drive. Make sure

the sharing settings are set to “Anyone in Parkland School Division with the link”
2. Share your video with Mrs. Meyer no later than Monday, June 17th.

lisa.meyer@psd.ca
Live Performers:
1. Try-outs will take place on Monday, June 3rd and Tuesday, June 4th at lunch

recess. Please make sure you have any required props, music, etc. ready to go
for your tryout.

Please feel free to contact Mrs. Meyer if you have any questions!

Lost and Found Alert!
As we wrap up another wonderful school year, we have accumulated a number of lost and
found items that need to be claimed. Our lost and found area currently holds a variety of
belongings, including:

● Skates: A pair of ice skates looking for their owner.
● Red Hockey Helmet.
● Winter Jackets: Several cozy winter jackets in various sizes.
● Snow Pants: Multiple pairs of snow pants, ready for the next snowy adventure.

mailto:lisa.meyer@psd.ca


Please take a moment to visit our lost and found section located near the main office.
Encourage your children to check for any items they might be missing. Unclaimed items will be
donated at the end of the school year.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation!

Annual Usiskin Award
We are pleased to be able to offer the annual Usiskin Award to students that demonstrate an
interest in the Arts. Mr. Norm Usiskin was a valued colleague at Forest Green School who
passed away in 2014. Mr. Usiskin taught at Forest Green School for a number of years and in
that time also shared his love of drama and music in many creative ways. His family has created
an endowment fund that is to be used to provide opportunities for students attending Forest
Green to explore their own creativity.

The details outlined by Norm’s family are that the funds are to be used to “support students
demonstrating extra-curricular leadership and resiliency with a preference for students who
demonstrate an aptitude for music, drama and/or theatre arts”.

At this time, we are making applications available to students who wish to be considered for this
award. If you would like an application form or more information regarding the criteria for the
award, please contact Miss. Heward or Ms. Jenkins.

Hot Diggity Dog Friday
Our Second Hot Dog Friday lunch, in support of grade 6 camp, is May 31st. You can place your
order on the hot lunch system. The grade 5&6 students will make a limited number of extras for
cash sales but you should pre-order to secure your child’s meal.

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda

(Principal and Assistant Principal)
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